
Mr. John Soursourian 
6 Ban·croft Road 

December 6, 1973 

Melrose, 1assachusetts 02176 

Dear Mr. Soursourian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 
for that purpose. 

Our receipt #17489 is enclosed. 

Enclosur 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 

ITA/Sb The enclosed receipt includes your $iO.OO 
donation for the Christmas Seals. 



Diocese of the Armenian hurch of America 
63.0 Sec 1d Avenue 

ew York, ew York 10016 

Dear Sir : 

Xh-
We are pleased to enclose our contribution of $,/tJ / rrn response to the 

Diocesan Christma appeal, along with our very best wishes for the success of your mission. 

arne __________________________________________________________________ __ 

Address ______________________________________________________________ __ 

ity --------------------------- State, ________ Zip Code ________ _ 


